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Public Notice 

Belmopan. November 15, 2020. 

The Ministry of Natural Resources informs that the Land Registry 

Department Office will be closed from Monday, November 16th  to Friday, 

November 20, 2020. This closure has become necessary to accommodate 

the sanitization and deep cleaning of our offices. This precautionary measure 

is being implemented for the protection of our staff and customers. 

For assistance, kindly contact Customer Service at 

info@naturalresources.gov.bz  or log on to the Ministry’s web chat at 

https://naturalresources.gov.bz/ . 

Members of the public are reminded that to check on the status of an 

application, visit the Ministry’s website: 

https://naturalresources.gov.bz/index.php/track-instrument-2/ . 

Updates will continue to be provided as necessary via the Ministry’s website 

and Facebook page. 

The Ministry of Natural Resources thanks the public for its understanding 

and cooperation.   
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